
                                                                                                            Rocky Marcoux 
                                                                                                               Commissioner 
                                                                                                               rmarco@milwaukee.gov 

Department of City Development 
City Plan Commission                                                                            Martha L. Brown 
Redevelopment Authority of the City of Milwaukee                               Deputy Commissioner 
Neighborhood Improvement Development Corporation                         mbrown@milwaukee.gov 

 

 

 

809 North Broadway, Milwaukee, WI 53202-3617   ●   Phone (414) 286-5800   ●   www.milwaukee.gov/dcd 
Milwaukee Business Information:  www.choosemilwaukee.com  

June 7, 2018 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 180165 the east-west alley in the block bounded by West Meinecke Avenue, 
West North Avenue, North 54th Street and North 55th Street, in the 10th Aldermanic District. 
 
 This resolution vacates the above public right-of-way in accordance with vacation 
proceedings under power granted to the City of Milwaukee by Section 62.73, Wisconsin Statutes, 
and Section 308-28, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances. This vacation was requested by Family Dollar 
Store of Wisconsin, LLC, Edward Miller, Cori Aronow and Michael Aronow to improve 
neighborhood safety and security for adjacent property owners. 
 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 
proposed vacation. The applicant will submit the fees as outlined in the report.  
 
 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at 
its regular meeting on June 4, 2018 recommended approval of the file conditioned on obtainment 
of the executed petition and the fees as outlined in the coordinated report. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Murphy 

 


